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Important dates 

• Wednesday 19th   

September – Parents’ 

open evening. 

• Friday 28th  

September— Teacher 

Training Day 

• Monday 22nd        

October—Friday 26th 

October— half term  

•  Friday 21st           

September– 3:30 to 

4:15—Scoot and 

Skate event 

Charlton Manor Primary School  

Newsletter 

Welcome  

We hope you have had 

a wonderful summer.  

Its good to see the      

children back looking smart in their 

uniforms and we look forward to 

an exciting year ahead.  

Parents Open Evening 

This is an opportunity to meet the 

teacher with the rest of the parents 

in the class. You will be able to hear 

about the expectations for the year 

and how you will be able to        

support your child in this. 

Uniform 

If you need to buy uniform you can 

do this online by going to the   

Charlton Manor website and go to 

the school shop. This will then take 

you through to ParentPay to     

complete your order and payment. 

Uniform is distributed in the order 

we receive it. This will be taken to 

your child’s classroom. 

Late Children 

School Starts at 8:55.  Please make 

sure your child is on time otherwise 

you may be require to wait with  

your child until after assembly.  

 

ParentPay 

We operate a cashless system at 

Charlton Manor. All uniform, trips, 

dinner money and clubs need to be 

paid through this. If you are having 

any trouble with ParentPay or need 

help setting it up please come to 

the main office and we will be   

happy to get a member of our IT 

team to help you. 

Parking 

Please can I remind you not to park 

in the school driveway or use it as a 

turning point. This is for the safety 

of the children and to avoid    

blocking the minibuses. Please  

consider where you park  so as not 

to block our  

neighbours drives. 

Thank you for your        

consideration. 

Clubs  

Please may I remind you that clubs 

run for the a half term only. If you 

want your child to continue the 

next half term you must sign them 

up and pay again on ParentPay. 

This is first come first served. All 

clubs finish at 4:30. 

Please collect    

promptly.  

 

Attendance Award 

The class with the best 

attendance  for last 

week was 

F2/KS1— 2GS with 99 % 

KS2— 3H with 99.7% 
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